
 

 

 

To: All Development Community Members, Consultants and Development 
Design Professionals Practicing in Durham County, NC 

  

From: Vince Chirichella, PE 
Senior Project Manager 
Engineering and Environmental Services 
5926 NC Hwy 55 East 
Durham, NC 27713 

  

Subject: Notification to Industry 8/7/19: Durham County Utilities Development 
Review 

 
 

ENGINEERING AND ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES 

Utilities Division 

 5926 NC Hwy 55 East, Durham, NC 27713 

Telephone (919) 560-9033 Fax (919) 544-8590 

NOTIFICATION 

 Due to staffing limitations and an influx of development projects in the Durham County 
service area, development review (i.e. construction plans, sewer video, as-builts) is 4 to 6 
weeks behind the usual review timeframe. Durham County Utilities is actively working to fill 
the vacant positions to ensure all projects are taken care of in a timely and efficient manner. 
As it is standard process to review projects in the order in which they are received, please 
ensure all necessary documents meet Durham County standards and are submitted 
together. This will limit the number of reviews required and ensure faster turnaround times. 
We appreciate your patience and understanding as we work through this transition.  
 
 
If you have any questions relating to this notification, please contact: 
 

Vince Chirichella, PE  Elyssa Monzingo 

Senior Project Manager  Utility Technician 

P: (919) 560-9039  P: (919) 560-9052 

Email: vchirichella@dconc.gov  Email: emonzingo@dconc.gov 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


